BHS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS

TUESDAY

It is November 19, and it is Day 5
FROM THE OFFICE:

GMAA:
Bantom Girls Basketball practice Thursday after school in the A-Gym.

Congratulations to the Juvi boys basketball team for their big 60-44 win vs
Bialik! The Bisons are now 2-0! Practice tomorrow 7:30!

Congratulations to the Cadet girls basketball team who won yesterday’s
game against WIC! Great job to all the girls and a special shout out to
Skyla Hartlen who scored 18 points!

CLUBS:

Our next Dress Down day is happening this Friday. For only $1.00, you can
wear school appropriate clothing of your choice. All money raised will go
towards the Starlight Foundation, which makes dreams come true for ill
children.

TRIPS:

Ski Club: There are a handful of spots left, please make sure you have
handed in your form to Mr McCurdy AND completed the online
registration to secure your spot.

Grad Ski Trip: Forms are available outside the A-gym as of lunch today. All
sec 5s are welcome. Don't miss out on this signature BHS grad activity. If
you have questions please see Mr McCurdy.

Grade 2 and 10 overnight ski trip: Attention all grade 9s and 10s come
collect your forms outside the A-gym as of today at lunch. Skiers and
riders of all levels are welcome. Do not miss out! There are limited spaces
available.

ACTIVITIES:

Bison Night Live: The school variety show is BACK! We'll be having
auditions next Monday, November 25 after school in the Draoma room.
We're looking for singers, dancers, comedians, magicians,
jugglers...anything that's entertaining! Come with a group, a partner, or



just yourself, but come PREPARED. Sign up outside the Drama room. For
more information, talk to Mr. Pinsky or Ms. Howe.

Tickets for the junior play, “The Internet is Distract- Oh Look, a Kitten!" are
on sale today and tomorrow during junior lunch. Tickets are $10, the show
is Thursday and Friday night at 7om. Can't wait to see you therel

Coding for Girls Workshop: Technovation Montréal is coming to BHS to
host an after-school coding workshop for girls. The workshop will be held
on Thursday, December 5th, after school from 3:45pm to 4:45pm. If you are
interested in attending, visit C106 or ask Ms. Ellie for more details. The
deadline to register is Wednesday, November 27th





